Nicole Wheelwright

From: Elizabeth Gibbs

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 1:39 PM
To: Nicole Wheelwright; John Pinkney
Subject: FW: Building Permit Appeal

Nicole, can you update the PH staff report to reflect the rescission and attach this email as evidence of
such? Thanks.

From: Michael Heishman <Michael.Heishman@TriPointeHomes.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 1:36 PM

To: Elizabeth Gibbs <egibbs@beaumontca.gov>

Subject: Building Permit Appeal

Good Afternoon Elizabeth,

Based on our recent discussion and pending agreement, TPH would like to rescind our request to appear before
Council to discuss the withholding of building permits for our Sundance project assuming the City signs the
Agreement.
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